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Notice of Discontinuation 

Company:  KYCON, Inc. 

1810 Little Orchard St. 

San Jose, CA 95125 

USA 

408-494-0330 

 

7/31/2014 

 

Kycon has discontinued the following part numbers due to worn tooling. We will continue to offer 

the parts until stock is depleted and can offer a last time buy through 9/30/14 should you require 

more parts than we have in our stock.   

 

We have an alternative part available.  We recommend sampling the alternative part to ensure it 

will work in your process as it is not a drop in replacement. 

 

DISCONTINUED PART NUMBER  ALTERNATIVE PART NUMBER 

KVIX-DA29S-FP-B      KVIX-DA29S-FP-B -A       

KVIX-DA29S-FP-B30     KVIX-DA29S-FP-B 30-A 

 

KVIX-DA29S-FP-W     KVIX-DA29S-FP-W-A 

KVIX-DA29S-FP-W30     KVIX-DA29S-FP-W30-A 

 

 

Signature:        __________________   

Name:  Jill Scarnecchia    Phone: 408-494-0330  

 

 


